
We had the drawing for this year's 
fundraiser on 18 Jul 15 during the 
RHC monthly meeting.  The Grand 
Prize (.22 Cal AR-15) went to Del 
Weitman, 2nd Prize ($250) went to 
Ted Hebron, and 3rd Prize ($100) 
went to Frank Castillo (not present).  
This fundraiser was a huge success 
and we would like to thank all the 
RHC members for their support.  It 
helped the Chapter raise funds for 
operating expenses and other 
charitable endeavors.  A special 
shout out to RHC VP Joe Decosta 
for finding the rifle. 
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